
National Update Webinar with the National Executive
Board: Possible Government Shutdown Edition

MARCH 14 at 5 p.m. EDT/2 p.m. PDT
 

NATCA Members:
 
The National Executive Board will host a webinar with NATCA members on
Friday, March 14, at 5 p.m. EDT/2 p.m. PDT. This call will focus on an update
on the likelihood of a government shutdown and the impact that it will have on
NATCA members.

We will rebroadcast a webinar recording on Saturday at 12 p.m. EDT/9 a.m.
PDT for those who could not attend on Friday.
 
We will continue updating NATCA members with additional emails on the
possible government shutdown and more as the situation unfolds.

REGISTER HERE NOW

In Solidarity,

Nick Daniels
NATCA President
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